
 
 

PUBLIC ADVISORY 
 

REVISED FEES FOR EXTENSION OF VALIDITY OF PASSPORTS 
 
 

The Philippine Consulate General in Houston (Houston PCG) wishes to announce that 
pursuant to new regulations of the Department of Foreign Affairs, the applicable fee for 
extension of validity of passports shall now be twenty-five dollars ($25.00). 
 
Houston PCG would also like to remind the public that extension of passport validity can 
only be availed of once and may only be done on a passport whose validity has not yet 
expired. Expiring passports whose validity had previously been extended would have to 
be renewed. 
 
The above changes have been reflected on the information page on the extension of 
validity of passports found at the official website of Houston PCG 
(https://houstonpcg.dfa.gov.ph/index.php/consular-services/visa-services ). 
 
For further inquiry on this matter, Houston PCG may be reached through the following 
email address: pcghouston.passport.legal@gmail.com. 
 
 

END 
 

https://houstonpcg.dfa.gov.ph/index.php/consular-services/visa-services
mailto:pcghouston.passport.legal@gmail.com

